
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL THANKS TO THE HONORABLE MAYOR DAVID A. BASIL 

FOR HIS SERVICE TO THE HUDSON COMMUNITY. 

 

WHEREAS, Hudson City Council appointed David Basil to serve a full term on the Planning 

Commission in November 1997; he was re-appointed in 2001, and he served as the Planning 

Commission Chairman from January 2001 through July 2003; and  

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Basil resigned his Planning Commission position in July 2003 when he 

accepted an appointment by City Council to serve a partial term as At-Large Council 

member; and in the 2003 General Election, Hudson voters elected Mr. Basil to complete the 

At-Large Council term ending in December 2005; and  

 

WHEREAS, Hudson’s Ward 2 voters elected Mr. Basil as their City Council representative 

in the 2007 General Election; the voters re-elected him in the 2011 General Election; and 

he was elected by City Council and served as President of Council during the years 2009 

through 2013; and  

 

WHEREAS, during his tenure on Hudson City Council, Mr. Basil served at different times 

as Council Liaison to the Architectural & Historic Board of Review, Environmental 

Awareness Committee, Park Board, Planning Commission, and Tree Commission; and  

 

WHEREAS, Hudson voters elected Mr. Basil as Mayor in the 2015 General Election for a 

term ending on December 3, 2019; and  

 

WHEREAS, it is appropriate to honor and thank Mayor Basil for his willingness to share his 

time and knowledge for the good of the community and the residents of Hudson. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, William D. Wooldredge, President of Council of the City of Hudson, 

Ohio, do hereby urge all residents of the City to acknowledge, congratulate, and thank the 

Honorable Mayor David A. Basil for twenty years of unselfish, dedicated and accomplished 

service to the Hudson community. 

 

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF:    I have hereunto set my hand and  

caused the Seal of the City of Hudson, 

Ohio, to be affixed this 19th day of 

November 2019. 

 

 

     

William D. Wooldredge, President of Council 


